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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

My name is Deborah Collins and I am excited to introduce myself as the new school Family Support 

Worker.  I am thrilled to have the opportunity to work with all of you. 

 

I have worked at The Astley Cooper for five years.  Some of you may know me previously as your child's 

Head of Year.  My passion and commitment lie in supporting families through difficult times and helping 

them navigate the various resources available to them. 

 

As the school Family Support Worker, I will be working closely with parents, carers, and students to 

ensure their social, emotional, and academic needs are met.  My aim is to create a nurturing and 

inclusive environment for all families, fostering strong relationships between home and school. 

 

One of my main goals is to be a reliable and approachable point of contact for families, so please feel 

free to reach out to me with any concerns, questions, or even just to say hello.  I am here to listen, 

provide guidance, and connect families with the appropriate support networks within and outside the 

school. 

 

I believe that collaboration is key to creating a positive and supportive learning environment. In 

partnership with teachers and our pastoral staff members, I will work to identify and address the needs 

of our school community, ensuring that everyone has access to the necessary resources and 

programmes. 

 

I am honoured to be entrusted with the responsibility of serving as the school Family Support Worker. I 

look forward to getting to know each and every one of you and working together to make a difference 

in the lives of our students and families. 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Deborah Collins  

Family Support Worker  
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